
Premier Martial Arts held a “Break-a-thon” in Perkins Park to raise money for those needing 

financial assistance for martial arts lessons.  Each student challenged themselves to break as 

many boards as they could in a thirty second window. Students asked family and friends to 

donate per board broken. 
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